
  

Newsletter Date: 
25 th May 2018 

Our Lady of the Angels Newsletter 

Dear Parents / Carers 

 

I am really excited to advise you that we are planning a new school 
uniform for the next academic year.  This uniform will reflect the high 
standards in behaviour and learning that we are striving to achieve at 
Our Lady of the Angels.  Your views are important to us - so there will 
be a one week consultation period after half term for you to view 
the new uniform at the school and provide us with your feedback 
before we give it the final go ahead.  We understand that some of you 
may just have bought new pieces of uniform for your child, so it will 
not become compulsory for current pupils until January 2019, although 
we would wish for as many children as possible to wear the new 
uniform as early in the Autumn term as possible.  
 
This has been a great half term - much has been achieved and the 
staff have worked incredibly hard.  The children were all very willing 
and happy to share their positive experiences of this half term in 
assembly.  I continue to be impressed by the high standard of their 
manners and enthusiasm for learning and they continue to be an 
absolute credit to you.  Happy half term everyone! 
 
With best wishes 

 Mrs Harding 
 

Head Teacher’s News 

   
 

 

 

Interim Head Teacher:Mrs. Amelia Harding 

Upcoming 
Events 

28/5 – 1/6 Half Term  

19th June Year 3 & 4 to 
Mass 

26th June Year 2 & 5 to 
Mass 

3rd July Year 1 & 6 to 

Mass 
5th July Induction Day 

6th July Sports Day AM 
13th July Reserve Sports 

Day AM 
20th July Year 6 Leavers 

Celebration 

 

Attendance 

Last week Class 3 topped the table with 98.9%. Our school average was 
96.2%. Our school target has been set at 96%. 
 
Classes who win this trophy five times are rewarded with some form of 
class treat!! 
If your child is sick please ring on the first day of absence and every other 
day thereafter. As part of our safeguarding duty we will try to contact you. 
If we cannot speak with you we ask South West Family Values to call at 
your address to ensure that you are all safe and well. 
 
We do require evidence of all medical appointments.  
 
If you bring your child in to school outside of the registration 
periods you MUST come to the office to sign them in to school. 
 
 

 
Dear God, 
Thank you for looking 

after our school. 
Thank you that you love 

each and every one of us 
here. 

Help us to learn, play and 

share together, so that 
the wonderful world you 

have made becomes more 
beautiful every day. 
Amen. 

PTA 
4th June Matchbox 

Challenge – bring your 
matchbox in to school 

8th June Non Uniform £1 
donation for Father’s 

Day (no gifts please) 

15th June Bring £1 to 
buy a Father’s Day Gift 

22nd June Non Uniform – 
Tombola donations 

29th June Summer Fayre 
 

  



  

CLUB DAY / TIME  CLUB DAY / TIME 

Colouring Club 
 KS1 

Monday lunchtime  Origami 
 KS2 

Thursday 
lunchtime 

 Every other week 

TUFITC -Cricket 
 

Tuesday 3.15 – 4.15 p.m.  Acting up Club 
 

Thursday 
 3.15 – 4.15 pm 

Mustard Seeds 
KS2 

    Tuesday lunchtime  Premier Sports - 
Athletics 

KS2 

Thursday  
3.15 – 4.15 p.m. 

Film Club 
 KS1 

Wednesday lunchtime 
 

 Website Editing Club 
Class 5 and 6 

Thursday 
lunchtime 

Every other week 

Civic Award  
Class 6 

Wednesday lunchtime  TUFITC Rounders 
All ages 

Friday 3.15 – 4.15 
p.m. 

Premier Sports 
Dodgeball 

All ages 6/6 -11/7 

Wednesday 
 3.15 – 4.15 pm 

Chargeable 

   

 

School Meals 
Please ensure that any school dinner money debts are cleared over the half term. 
Thankyou.  
 
If your child has an appointment and will be late in to school please ensure that 
you have ordered a school meal online or contact the office to let us know your 
child’s choices before 10.00 a.m. so that the kitchen can provide a meal. Thank 
you. 

 
Holy Angels After School Club 

Holy Angels would like to remind parents that the after school club on the 29th 
June will close at 4.15 p.m. Thank you. 
 

After school clubs 
Please note that the cricket, athletics and rounders clubs are continuing after the 
half term. If your child no longer wishes to attend please inform the office so that 
we can offer their place to another child. 
 
There is still time to enroll your child on to the Premier Sports Dodgeball after 
school club which will run from the 6th June to the 11th July. The cost is £21 for 
the six sessions. You can book online at www.premiersport.org. Many thanks. 

Other News and Information 

 

 

 

 
Our Lady of the Angels Newsletter 

   

Clubs 
 
 

Our Lady of the Angels Catholic Primary School, Queensway, Torquay TQ2 6DB 
Tel:    01803 613095    Email:  admin@queenswayprimary.co.uk    Website:  ourladyoftheangels.eschools.co.uk 

 

Our Lady of the Angels Catholic Primary School is committed to safeguarding children. 
Designated Child Protection Officer: Amelia Harding  

Deputy Child Protection Officers:  Saffy Griggs, Tamsin Corline  
Named Governor for Child Protection: Annika Palmer 

 

 

Gold Award 
 

Year R Sidonia 
Year 1 George 
Year 2 Evan 
Year 3 Nicola 
Year 4 Poncho 
Year 5 Oliver F 

Year 6 Erin 

Silver Award 
 

Year R Kaiden 
Year 1 Finlay 
Year 2 Saket 
Year 3 Brody 
Year 4 Mateusz 
Year 5 Oliver S 
Year 6 Harry 

 
 Bronze Award 

 
Year R Harry 
Year 1 Zack 
Year 2 Brandon 
Year 3 Lexi 
Year 4 Grace 
Year 5 Ocean 
Year 6 Anna 

 
 
 Discipleship Award 

 
Class R Lily 
Class 1 Rudy 
Class 2 Mia C 
Class 3 Anisha 
Class 4 Angel 
Class 5 Riley 

Class 6 Oriana 

http://www.premiersport.org/
mailto:admin@queenswayprimary.co.uk

